
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING FORMAT 

FOR THE COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 10, 2021, 7:30 PM. 
 

Please take notice that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Council of the Borough of Elmer 

will take place on Wednesday, March 10, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. as advertised via the annual notice. 

The purpose of the meeting is to conduct the regular business of the Borough of Elmer. 

THERE WILL BE NO IN-PERSON MEETING HELD ON THIS DATE. 

The meeting format has been changed from in-person attendance at the Municipal Building to 

teleconference via the Zoom meeting format. In lieu of in-person attendance the public may attend 

this meeting via Zoom and comment during the designated public comment portion in compliance 

with the Open Public Meetings Act.  

TO JOIN THIS MEETING VIA COMPUTER, TABLET, OR SMARTPHONE VISIT 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88246593591 

TO JOIN THIS MEETING FROM A LANDLINE OR MOBILE PHONE DIAL: 

1 (646) 876-9923 

WHEN PROMPTED, ENTER MEETING ID:  

882 4659 3591 

  

Official action will be taken. 

 

 

Sarah D. Walker, Clerk 

 

cc: Elmer Times, South Jersey Times 

 

Posted: March 1, 2021 

 


